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Scoil Íde Primary School, New Road, Clondalkin, Dublin 22. 

Telephone: 01 4592766   Email: priomhoide@scoilidepps.com    secretary@scoilidepps.com  

School Website: www.scoilidepps.com   Principal: Catherine Keane Roll No. 19220S 

   

19/05/2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope you are all well and enjoying the warmer weather. Here is the latest Scoil Íde news.  

Confirmation: 

Congratulations to our 6th class girls, who are now confirmed. We are extremely proud of them and 

they all looked so well on the day. We look forward to seeing the photographs.  

First Confession:  

Our 2nd class girls celebrated their First Confessions on Tuesday 17th May . It was lovely to see 

everyone in the church. The Communion is on Saturday, 28th May and we wish the class a very happy 

day. Thanks to Mr McDonagh for all his work preparing the girls.  

Photographer: 

The school photographer will be in school on Monday 30th May to take photographs of the girls in their 

Communion dresses.  

Climbing Wall: 

Last weekend a company called SmallWall installed 14 climbing panels in our yard. The children are 

making great use of them and we are delighted with them. Thanks to SIPA for part funding this project.  

Drumming Workshops: 

The whole school will take part in Drumming workshops over the 30th and 31st May. This is always a fun 

and relaxing treat for everyone.  

Art Exhibition: 

We are holding an Art Exhibition on Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th June. It will be open to parents 

from 1pm until 4pm on those dates. Please come along and check out our creative work.  
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Uniform Sale: 

SIPA will also hold a Uniform sale on those dates; Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th June. While you visit 

the exhibition, you could also check out the uniform sale. We are looking for donations of uniforms that 

are in reasonable condition. Please do not send in clothes that are unwearable as we will just have to 

dispose of them. Thank you.  

Incoming Junior Infant school visits: 

Our incoming Junior Infants and their parents are visiting on the 1st and 2nd of June. We look forward to 

seeing them.  

Summer Camp: 

Scoil Íde Summer Camp is now fully booked. A waiting list has been created just in case we have 

cancellations.  

July Provision at School: 

Plans are now in place to hold the July provision scheme at our school. We will have more details to 

share with you very soon.  

Literacy and Numeracy Interventions: 

We currently have a number of sub teachers available to us and we are rolling out extra support for 

children, under the allocation given to schools due to Covid 19 closures. Classes will have extra support 

for in-class and withdrawal interventions.  

Basketball: 

Basketball training continues next week, Wednesday 25th for 3rd class girls.  

GAA training:  

We are playing Scoil Aine this afternoon at 2:45pm on the all weather pitch at Round Towers. All 

support would be greatly appreciated. 

ASF: 

Tomorrow we have ‘Our Wake Up Shake Up’ initiative after the bell at 8:50am. We would like to see our 

parents get involved also. A skipping workshop will take place on Thursday 2nd June.  

School Tours:  
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School tour information and payment links are up on Aladdin. Our two first classes, Ms Cunningham and 

Ms Greene are off on tour next Friday 27th May to the Pine Forest Art Centre in the Dublin Mountains. 

We wish them a great day out.  

Website: 

We will shortly be updating our school website. Until then follow all our school news on our twitter 

account @scoilidepps.  

June Bank Holiday: 

The  school will be closed on Monday 6th June for the Public Bank Holiday and on Tuesday 7th June. 

We reopen on Wednesday 8th June.   

 

Thank you for all your continued support and cooperation.  

 

Catherine Keane & the Scoil Íde Team . 

 

 


